From: Susan Millar

To: Amy Schur; Foster Elliott
Cc: Eric Lalande
Subject: RE: Notice of Hearing for A-10-2025 Mills
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Foster,

Thank you for circulating Parks Canada on the above noted application for the demolition and
new residential construction, partially located within the 30m development setback/buffer
zone of the Rideau NHS/WHS. Given that the proposal has been designed so as to increase the
setback from the water than the existing dwelling (+5m), while avoiding the removal of existing
mature vegetation, and maintaining and enhancing shoreline vegetation, PCA does not have
concerns with the proposal.

Sincerely

Susan Millar, BComm, MSc
Planner / Planificatrice
Ontario Waterways/Voies navigables de ['Ontario

Parks Canada / Parcs Canada

Rideau Canal Office / Canal-Rideau

34 Beckwith St. S. / 34, rue Beckwith Sud
Smiths Falls, ON K7A 2A8

Email/ Couriel électronique : susan.millar@pc.gc.ca
Telephone / Téléphone : 343-553-9290

NB : | am away from the office July and August
Je suis absente du bureau en juillet et aolt
www.parkscanada.gc.ca | www.parcscanada.gc.ca
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